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ADDENDUM #1 

BOARDWALK CONSTRUCTION AT GRAHAM CREEK NATURE PRESERVE 
GCNP-070720 

 

JULY 6, 2020 

 
Addendum #1 is being issued to modify the engineered plans to meet Corp of Engineer requirements. 
The updated plans are attached.  
 

 Changed the width of the path to 5 ft. instead of 6 ft. 

 Removed the concrete landing on the south side of the boardwalk 

 Changed the chain link railing to wooden slats 
 
Deadline for bids will be extended by one week and will be due on Tuesday, July 14th at 2:00PM 
CST.  
 
Please acknowledge receipt of Addendum #1 on page 3 of the bid packet when submitting your bid. 
  

 
Rachel Keith 

Project Manger 
City of Foley 


